
October 1, 2018 

Mr. Robert Carroll, Chair 
Land Use Committee 
County of Maui 
200 S. High Street 
Wailuku, HI 96793 

RCFC I<EHALANI, LLC 

Subject: Waiale Road Extension Project (LU-58) 

Ref: Land Use Committee letter Dated July 24, 2018 

Dear Mr. Carroll, 

1018 OCT -I PM LJ: 07 

We had hoped to provide a response to your letter referenced above regarding the 
Wailuku-Kahului Project District 3 (Kehalani) traffic master plan by today. 

Unfortunately, we are still in the process of researching our files as well as the 
Department of Planning's files to provide you the documents that have been requested. 

We anticipate we will have a response to you by October 22, 2018. 

We apologize for the delay and if you have any questions please do not hesitate Brian 
lge at 244-1500. 

Best regards, 

~dl 
Everett R. Dowling 
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